
NOTICE OF POSSIBLE QUORUM 

This is a notice that School District of Holmen Board of Education members may 

be attending the Wisconsin Association of School Boards (WASB) Fall Regional 

Meeting and associated events beginning at 4:30 p.m. on Thursday, October 5, 

2025 at the Gale-Ettrick-Trempealeau High School (17511 North Main Street, 

Galesville WI 54630).  A quorum of the Board may be present.   


